



## City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

**R-29** 

Date:

February 7, 2006

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Councilmember Dan Baker, Chair, Personnel and Civil Service Committee

Subject:

RECOMMENDED APPOINTMENT TO CHARTER COMMISSION

The Personnel and Civil Service Committee, at is meeting held January 24, 2006 considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Personnel and Civil Service Committee to the City Council that the communications be received and the following appointment confirmed: the appointment of Albert Guerra to the Parks, Recreation & Marine Commission.

Respectfully submitted,

PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE

Councilmember Dan Baker, Chair

Prepared by: Jan Davey

Unanimous vote Absent: Colonna